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I am writing in support of LD 1020 because I think the Gorham Connector would be 
horribly disruptive and extremely expensive to build and will not actually solve the 
traffic congestion it means to address.
There are hundreds of studies of projects all over the country proving that adding new
lanes of traffic does not reduce traffic congestion. Let's not pursue a strategy that has 
been proven so wrong over and over again all over the country.
Please do not waste this huge amount of money! Instead let's support transit and 
active transportation while reducing carbon emissions.
Thank you.


